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January 6, 1982

Elaine Hemby

Assistant Director for Export-Import
& International Safegards

U.S. Regulatory Commission - |
washington D.C. 20555 e

Dear Ms. Hemby: Pai 3 4
Thank you for your telephone call concerning our Export Applica-
tion Number XBllll. As per your request I am formally withdraw-

ing our application for export of the Neptunium 237.

If you have any questions or comments concerning this matter please
let me know, and I will be most happy to help you in any way that

I can.
-Very truly yours,
REACTOR EXPERIMENTS, INC.
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Donald Heiman
Vice President
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